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From: licensing
To: Verbick, Jim
Subject: FW: 3769 east Washington
Date: Wednesday, January 26, 2022 2:10:24 PM

 
From: Lush Lounge <lushloungellc@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, January 26, 2022 11:13 AM
To: licensing <licensing@cityofmadison.com>
Subject: 3769 east Washington
 

 

Good morning,
 
I am writing to ask for an extension due to const on acquiring my liquor license. Business
information;
 
Lush lounge LLC
3769 east Washington 
Alisa Davis 
 
Please confirm that this extension is approved. Thank you.
 
Please let me know if you have any further questions or concerns. 
 
Thank you,
 
Alisa
--
Alisa Davis & Robin Thompson 
608-399-4023
Owners
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